
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                           6th September 2019 

Welcome back, especially to our new families who have joined us!  I hope you all had a fabulous summer break and 
are refreshed ready for the new academic year.  It has been amazing to see the children settling into their new 
classes so quickly.  We’ve also welcomed Mrs Lacey, Miss Baker and Mr Bosworth to the teaching staff this year, 
along with Miss Fincham, Miss Jacobs and Miss Greaves who are supporting the children in the classroom.   

As always we will be holding welcome sessions for each class, giving you an opportunity to meet with your child’s 
class teacher.  The dates and times for these are: 

 Malta (Mrs Wheeler) & Galapagos (Miss Baker) – Tuesday 10th September at 2:40pm 

 Maldives (Mrs Attwell) – Wednesday 11th September at 2:40pm 

 New Zealand (Mrs Wootton and Mrs Rackett) – Wednesday 11th September at 2:40pm with Mrs Wootton 
OR Friday 13th September at 9:00am with Mrs Rackett 

 Hawaii (Mrs Skelley) – Thursday 12th September at 9:00am OR 2:15pm 

 Iceland (Mr Barnes and Mrs Bosworth) – Friday 13th September at 9:00am 

We will be arranging the session for Zig Zag next week and will let you know the date and time in next weeks 
newsletter.   

I would just like to remind you of a few things to keep in mind for the new academic year: 

 Make sure everything is labelled, including uniform, PE Kit, lunch boxes, water bottles, school bags.  This is 
to ensure that nothing goes missing or goes home with the wrong child. 

 Water bottles should be brought in daily, we have a water cooler in school where children can top up their 
bottles during the day, 

 We are a nut free school.  Please do not send in any products in your child’s lunchbox that contain nuts as 
we have children and staff with severe allergies. 

 Parents / carers / relatives are invited in on Friday’s for Celebration Worship.  During this assembly we 
present children who have achieved Star of the Week and Best Work with a certificate, and celebrate 
birthdays.  You will get a text message on a Thursday if your child is receiving a certificate, inviting you to 
come along.  Assemblies are open to all.  Children in Foundation Stage start joining Friday assemblies after 
half term. 

Data sheets have been sent home today for you to check the records which we hold for your children and lots of 
other letters have been sent home this week, can I ask that you please return any outstanding forms as quickly as 
possible.  Especially the annual ev3 consent form for offsite visits which we need before we can take your child(ren) 
out for school visits even if you have already returned the permission slip for the specific trip. 

Children in years 3 and 4 will have their first swimming lesson on Monday morning at the Waterside swimming pool 
in Ryde.  Please ensure that they have the necessary swimming kit with them so they can join in.  

Have a great weekend.  Remember my door is always open. 

Mrs Gilbert.                                  

 
Breakfast club is available every day from 8am for 
children in all year groups.  It costs just £2 per 
session, and there is no need to book.  We do ask 
that the money is paid either in advance or on the 
day – we cannot carry outstanding money forward.  
Children in Reception class up to year 4 will need to 
be signed in by a parent or guardian upon arrival.   

 
Message for Key Stage 2 Parents: 
If your child still has a Summer reading book at home can 
this please be returned by next Friday at the latest. 

OUR ‘STARS OF THE 

WEEK’ ARE: 

 Elsie B 
 Rhea 
 Jack 
 Harvey 
 Morgan 
 Akuila 

 



 
 

  

SCHOOL LUNCH 
MENU 

Monday  
09/09/19 

Tuesday  
10/09/19 

Wednesday 
11/09/19 

Thursday  
12/09/19 

Friday  
13/09/19 

Main Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 

Lasagne Roast Turkey Sweet Chicken 
Curry 

Battered Fish 

Vegetarian Vegetable Tagine Vegetable 
Lasagne 

Quorn Roast Lentil and Sweet 
Potato Curry 

Vegetable Pasta 
Bake 

Served with New Potatoes 
Couscous 

Mixed Peppers 
Sweetcorn  

Garlic Bread 
Mixed Salad 

Peas 

Roast Potatoes 
Cabbage 
Carrots 

Rice 
Sweetcorn 

Green Beans 

Chips 
Beans 
Peas 

Dessert Eve’s Pudding 
with Custard 

Mandarins and 
Ice Cream 

Chocolate 
Shortbread 

Yoghurt and Fruit Banana Loaf 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Sept 9th  Year 3 and 4 swimming lesson at Waterside Pool 
Sept 10th  Maldives class trip to Brading Roman Villa 
 Year 6 children sailing at Seaview Yacht Club 
 Welcome meeting for Malta and Galapagos parents/carers– 2:40pm 
Sept 11th  Welcome meeting for Maldives and New Zealand (Mrs Wootton) parents/carers– 2:40pm 
Sept 12th  Welcome meeting for Hawaii parents/carers– 9:00am or 2:15pm 
Sept 13th  Welcome meeting for Iceland and New Zealand (Mrs Rackett)  parents/carers– 9:00am 
Sept 18th  Horticultural show 
Oct 21st  – Nov 1st  October half term 
Nov 15th   School photos 
Dec 23rd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Dec 24th – Jan 3rd   Christmas Holidays 
Feb 17th – 21st  February half term 
Apr 6th – 17th   Easter Holidays 
May 8th  Bank Holiday  
May 25th – 29th  May half term 
Jul 22nd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 23rd Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 24th  Development day – school closed to pupils 

 
 
    
 

 

 

If you are interested in joining, please 
see our Family Liaision Officer Mrs 
Willshire for a form to complete.  Please 
keep in mind that spaces are limited. 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  



 
 
 
  



 
 


